

PO Box 815 • Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada • R3C 2P4
Street Location for DELIVERY: 22nd floor 360 Portage Ave

 $Telephone / N^o \ de \ téléphone : (204) \ 360-3633 \bullet Fax / N^o \ de \ télécopieur : (204) \ 360-6147 \bullet ofernandes @hydro.mb.ca$

May 22, 2015

Mr. D. Christle Secretary and Executive Director Public Utilities Board 400-330 Portage Avenue Winnipeg, Manitoba R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Christle:

RE: Manitoba Hydro 2015/16 & 2016/17 General Rate Application - Round II Information Requests

Enclosed please find the responses to the remaining Round II Information Requests from the Public Utilities Board of Manitoba ("PUB"):

- PUB/MH II-5a-c;
- PUB/MH II-32a-d.

Manitoba Hydro is also including revised responses to Round I Information Requests PUB/MH I-17c and GAC/MH I-24b which were filed on March 12th. PUB/MH I-17c reflects corrections to the totals in the table. GAC/MH I-24b reflects revisions to the data for 2012.

Should you have any questions with respect to the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact the writer at 204-360-3633 or Brent Czarnecki at 204-360-3257.

Yours truly,

MANITOBA HYDRO LAW DIVISION

Per:

ODETTE FERNANDES Barrister & Solicitor

cc: All registered Interveners

Att.